
PTA Meeting 

Thank you to all of those who attended our PTA meeting 

on Wednesday.  During the meeting we reviewed the 

Christmas Fayre, planned events for the Spring term and 

shared playground designs.   

If any parents work for companies that offer match 

funding please could you let school or one of the PTA 

members know. 

PTA Valentine’s Disco - Friday 15th February 6-8pm 

£3 per child (this includes a small pack of sweets or a 

fruit bag).  Adults are free but all children must be           

accompanied by an adult.   

The PTA will be selling hotdogs, pizza, popcorn, glow 

sticks and neon face paint. 

Mother’s Day Present Room 

The Present Room at the Christmas Fair was a huge   

success so we would like to hold a similar event for 

Mother’s Day.  On Friday 29th March children will have 

an opportunity during the school day to visit the present 

room and choose a gift for their mum, grandma or who-

ever else they wish.  If you have any unwanted Christ-

mas gifts or would like to donate a small present please 

bring it in by 15th February . 

 

Bake Sale and Easter Egg Raffle 

Our Rose Queen, Millie Allen, and her attendants would 

like to hold a Valentine’s Day bake sale on Thursday 14th 

February.  Any donations would be gratefully received 

and all proceeds will go to Cancer Resreach. 

 

Parking 

We are asking again that you please park considerately 

when dropping off and picking up your children.  

Particularly if a drive has a splayed entrance then please 

do not block the curved part of the driveway. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping Safe—WB 21st January 

During this week the children will be focusing on how to 

keep themselves safe.  They will have an assembly with a 

member of the NSPCC who will be talking about their 

‘Speak Out, Stay Safe’ campaign.  We will also be      

promoting the NSPCC Pants are Private campaign, as well 

as learning about fire and water safety. 
 

NSPCC Workshop for Parents 

The NSPCC will be running a parent workshop on E-

safety on Friday 1st February at 9am in the school hall.   

Please do come along. 

 

Donations 

If you have had a clear out over Christmas and you have 

unwanted toys, books and games we will happily take 

them!  Things like Lego, stickle bricks, cars and dolls are 

always gratefully received.  They can then be used    

during wet breaks or in Brereton Bears. 

 

Dates 

Keeping Safe Week - WB 21st January 

Pensarn Meeting for Y6 parents - 30th January 

NSPCC parent workshop - Friday 1st February 9am 

SRE (Sex and Relationship Education) Week - WB 11th 

February 

Valentine’s Bake Sale - 14th February  

PTA Valentine’s Disco - 15th February 6-8pm 

Half Term - WB 18th February 

Parent Consultations - WB 18th March 

Y2 residential - 25th/26th March 

 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 22: 36-40 

 Brereton CE Primary School 

 Friday 18th January 2019 


